
From:
To: Clerks
Subject: Re: RE: North Harbour Lease
Date: September 20, 2022 1:27:46 PM

Yes please, looking for the months of January, February, and March during the ice fishing
season

--
Sent from EmailForOutlook for mobile

12:24 p.m. from Clerks@brock.ca:
Hi Brad,
 
I’m just working on your request to council and which months would you like the lease
for. January to March?
 
Many thanks,
Stefanie
 

Stefanie Stickwood
Clerks Assistant-Receptionist
The Corporation of the Township of Brock
1 Cameron Street East, P.O. Box 10
Cannington, Ontario, L0E 1E0
Tel: 705-432-2355, Ext. 248 | Toll-Free: 1-866-223-7668 |
Fax: 705-432-3487
Stefanie.Stickwood@brock.ca | townshipofbrock.ca |
choosebrock.ca

 
 
The Township of Brock has adopted a telecommuting policy, as such, you may receive emails outside of regular
business hours. Please do not feel obligated to reply right away if you have received this message outside of your
normal business hours.
 
This electronic message and all contents contain information from which may be privileged, confidential or otherwise
protected from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient or the person responsible for delivering the email to the
intended recipient, any disclosure, copy, distribution or use of the contents of this message is prohibited. If you have
received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately by return email and destroy the original message and
all copies.
 
 
From:  
Sent: September 20, 2022 7:26 AM
To: Clerks <Clerks@brock.ca>
Subject: North Harbour Lease
 

Hi, 
My name is Brad, I am the operator of Mitchell's Fish Huts in Beaverton. I am just wanting



to renew our lease of the North Side of the Beaverton Harbour for the upcoming ice fishing
season. Please let me know any other info you might need from me, and the cost for this
season.
Thank you

--
Sent from EmailForOutlook for mobile


